
Exhibit 1- Environmental Assessment �No assessment 
is required. � The proposed tv translator antennas are 
going on an existing tower. This site is on private 
property that is posted with NO TRESPASSING 
signs. The antenna is approximately 400 feet up the 
tower and is in the middle of a farm crop field such 
that no RF exposure will occur from the translator to 
anyone standing on the ground. The tower is posted 
with RF warning signs, and tower workers are 
advised to call for a transmitter shut down if they 
need to climb. The site is located northwest of the 
tower of Roseau on County Road 89, and is not in an 
environmentally sensitive area.  
	


